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To the members of the CFTC,

I support the statements and philosophy of Jason Hommel, and the many letters and appeals for honesty by Ted
Butler. I have serious doubts that anything of consequence will occur in this meeting on Thursday, but it will be
interesting to see the results. The internet has brought this meeting to the attention of many thousands who are
also interested in seeing the results.

Verlin Pitt
Lander, Wyoming


